
 
 

Congratulations! 

You have been cast in the role of: 
 

 

 

Dear                                            , 

 

 Salaam worthy Friends! Welcome to the 2015 Lloyd 

Harbor Theaters Arts Club production of Aladdin! Please 

review the attached packet with your parent and bring in the 

signed contract to rehearsal on Tuesday, January 6th. Here’s 

to a great show! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mr. McKee, Director 

Mrs. Fastuca, Assistant Director 

Ms. Copely, Choreographer 

Ms. Danielski, Stage Manager 

Mrs. Diehl, Technical Director 

Mrs. Cirino, Set Designer 

Mrs. Maloney, Founder of Lloyd Harbor Theater Arts 


